
          FAIPS DPS British Curriculum Students Visit KDD Factory  

The students of British Curriculum -5,6 and 7 of FAIPS DPS embarked on an 

exciting educational trip to the KDD factory in Kuwait on the 9th, 10th & 11th of 

December ’24.  The visit offered a fascinating glimpse into the world of food 

production and automation.  

Upon arrival, the students were warmly welcomed and guided through the facility 

by an expert. They explored the production process, marveling at how various 

products were manufactured entirely by machines. The guide explained how these 

products are stored in enormous freezers to maintain their quality and freshness. 

The highlight of the trip was an encounter with a charming robot, half the size of 

the children. The robot introduced itself and demonstrated its skills, performing 

quirky tasks like playing the trumpet and vacuuming the floor, much to the delight 

of the young audience. 

To conclude this enriching experience, the students were treated to delicious ice 

cream, adding a sweet touch to the day. 

The visit not only educated the children on modern manufacturing and robotics but 

also left them with cherished memories of a day well spent at one of Kuwait’s 

leading food production facilities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


